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Christmas is just around the corner! This is always our busiest term and I thought you’d appreciate a calendar of events to put in your diaries:
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Other dates for your diary are all on the school website www.stjohns.newcastle.sch.uk in the calendar section. While you’re there, be sure to check out the class blogs to see what your children have been doing each week.

I hope you can join us for some of our Christmas fun and festivities – we guarantee you’ll leave us full of Christmas cheer!
There is no enrichment on Friday 22nd December. All children must be collected at 1.30pm.
School starts back after the holidays on Monday 8th January 2018

Santa will be visiting with his reindeer (yes, really!) on Thursday 14th


 December. Come and join us from 2.45pm up at the turf to 


sing some carols and to meet the man himself. There’ll be hot 


chocolate and treats on sale to help keep you warm from the cold…





Christmas Market


Come along and join us on Friday 15th December from 1.30pm for our annual Christmas Fair. Join us up in the pavilion and enjoy games, raffles, tombola and some yummy Christmas treats. As it is during enrichment time, any parents wishing to collect their children from the sessions should come to the main entrance at 1.30pm. Any children not collected will stay in enrichment until normal pick up time at 3pm. Make sure you get there early as the fair is always really popular and stalls sell out fast!





Christmas performance (Early Years Reception and Nursery) 


The children will be performing ‘Away in a Manger’ and it promises to be an absolute treat! All welcome on Tuesday 19th December at 9.30am











Christmas Jumper Day


Children can come to school in a Christmas Jumper (or home-made festive dress-up!) on Friday 15th December. £1 donation – all money raised goes to Save the Children





Christmas performance (whole school). There’s an unusual theme this year so expect a few familiar faces to make an appearance alongside the story of Jesus’ first Christmas.          Thursday 21st December 2pm





Parties!





All of our Christmas parties will take place on Friday 22nd December. Children can come to school in their party clothes for a morning of fun and festive games!





Our Performing Arts and dance students will be showcasing their talents on Tuesday 19th December at 1.30pm. All welcome.





Wednesday 20th December is another day to look forward to… we’ll tuck into our Christmas Lunch at 12pm and then at 2pm will enjoy a theatre group performance of Aladdin. 














